
• To Whom it May Concern, 
I appreciate so much that the legislature is considering some form of financial support to 
people that have lost employment due to the crisis we are in related to the virus. I have 
several rentals with good people renting from me that always pay their rent each month. 
Most of these people live paycheck to paycheck. One couple even pays me part of the 
rent at the beginning of the month and the remainder towards the end of the month. I 
want to continue to support them living in their apartments. To do this, I count on their 
rent to help pay the mortgages, utilities, insurance, and maintenance. I think that direct 
payments to landlords ensures that this system continues to function. Stability of housing 
is of vital importance during this crisis. 

Thank you, 
Duane Jager 
4485 SW Airport Avenue  
Corvallis, OR 97333 
541-760-2783 
Duane.jager@gmail.com 
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